IDAHO Petroleum Marketers & Convenience Store Association Report



Suzanne Budge IPM&CSA Executive Director

Team Idaho Makes the Rounds on Capitol Hill:

EMA 2023 Day on Capitol Hill - May 11-12 at the Mayflower Hotel

Idaho was well represented at the 2023 Day on the Hill in May for our annual meetings in Washington D.C with our national association, the Energy Marketers of America (EMA). Idaho's EMA Director Tyler Harker, Senergy Petroleum, and Executive Director Suzi Budge made the rounds on Capitol Hill to meet with the Idaho Congressional Delegation. Idaho is fortunate to have U.S. Senators Crapo and Risch, and Congressmen Simpson and Fulcher – all well-positioned to help Idaho constituents on issues that matter, and our industry is no exception. Idaho representatives also participated in EMA board and committee meetings for the event and heard from EMA President Rob Underwood and others who provided insight and



Big Congrats to Idaho WPMA Scholarship Winner Nateah Hawkins!

Congrats to Nateah Hawkins from Firth, Idaho who earned the 2023 WPMA scholarship for Idaho. Nateah's father is CJ Hawkins who works as a Fleet Manager for Pilot Thomas Logistics. With appreciation for her parents C.J. and Dawna Hawkins, we congratulate Nateah and wish her a bright future for her college years and beyond.











IPM&CSA PAC Golf Outings Help Refill the Coffers in Advance of the 2023-24 Election Cycle

Elections matter, as we have seen in the most recent election cycle in Idaho. As an industry, we have faced some tough political issues and been forced to expend significant resources to defend our interests. We are grateful and fortunate to have done so successfully and to have prevailed in recent legislative sessions. But we can never let our guard down, and as Idaho continues to grow, we should remain vigilant in defense of our members. IPM&CSA will continue to



WPMA News / Scholarship 2023



advocate for our industry. It will always be important for us to inform and support our local and statewide elected officials.

Thanks to you, we are working to refill our coffers so we can support candidates who understand and support our business.





Ridgecrest PAC Golf Outing a Huge Success (Again)

Once again, the first PAC golf outing of the season set a high bar with an impressive turnout for golfers, sponsors, and fundraising. We were lucky enough to shoehorn our golf event in between those late spring snowstorms in the Treasure Valley. Although it was a chilly start, the winds were calm, and the snow stayed away for the day. All in all, our tournament was a big hit, a successful PAC fundraiser, and a welcome start to the season. A monumental THANK YOU goes to Tony Stone and the Jackson Energy/Capitol Distributing crew for their tremendous support to help make our event such a huge success. And kudos to the excellent staff at Ridgecrest (as always)!



Ridgecrest Winners:

First Place Team

Chuck Nicholson Scott Varner Kyle Gable Tony Spano

Second Place Team

John Warden Ross Lusk Brett Adams Will Leonard

Third Place Team --

Dan Boland Colby Marley Mark Owen Jeremy Snyder



More to Come with 2023 Regional PAC Golf Outings

- Check Your Calendar!



Watch your email and the WPMA website for Idaho's PAC golf event calendar. We will have events around the state throughout the season. These outings are an opportunity to network and enjoy a casual day with marketers, business associates and friends, all for a worthy cause to support elected officials who support us. Please join us.



Idaho Petroleum Marketers & C-Store Association